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Bid Approved for Marshall Co Bridge Replacement

(KMZA)--The Kansas Department of Transportation has approved a bid for a Marshall County
bridge replacement project.

KDOT says Ebert Construction Company of Wamego was awarded the bid to replace a bridge on
K-99 about 4 miles north of the junction with K-9 for a cost of $1.1 million.

A date hasn’t been announced for the project to begin.

The bid letting took place in Topeka on April 23rd.

Many Signals Communications



